

31st March, 2023

To,

Diya India Foundation 402, Ansal Majestic Tower G Block, Vikas Puri New Delhi 110 018

Subject: Letter of Appreciation for your efforts towards this kind & benevolent act

Dear Sir/Madam,

Greeting from Department of Paediatric Cardiac Sciences, Amrita Hospital

We are writing to express our deepest thanks to Diya India Foundation & its supporters for helping to arrange the necessary funds for the patient Ms. Tanishka, 7 months old female (DOB 01/08/2022) diagnosed to have d-TGA with VSD (Complex cyanotic congenital heart disease) and requiring treatment. Child was admitted on 20/03/2023 and underwent Arterial switch operation + VSD surgery on 21/03/2023 at Amrita Hospital, Greater Faridabad, Haryana (MRD No. 46625). Child has been discharged on 29/03/2023 in stable condition. It was a significant contribution to bridge the gap between the fortunate and the less fortunate to have such high end medical treatment.

We cherish your support and hope to continue the long term association with your organisation.

Thanks & regards,

Dr. ASHISH KATEWA

Dr. Ashish Katewa
Senior Consultant, Professor & Head of Department
Paediatric Cardiac Surgery
Amrita Institute of Medical Sciences &
Research Center, Faridabad
RMC -12305